St Michael and All Angels Church
Greenway Road |

Runcorn

WA7 5BS

THANK YOU!

On behalf of everyone at St. Michaels Church we would like to thank you so much

for taking part in our Christmas Tree Festival 2019 .

The Festival was a very special and happy event. Your tree was much appreciated
and added greatly to the wonderful display of Christmas Trees. All this provided a

great deal of pleasure to all who came to the Festival

The Festival has been a huge success not only financially but also because we

welcomed so may visitors into the church.

We hope you enjoyed taking part in this Community event and might consider

taking part in future events.
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